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As we begin to see hints of warmer weather, we invite you
to join us at Mohawk Community Library for an
informative event that is being held in partnership with The
Ohio State University Extension office. The “Planning,
Planting and Perfecting Your Garden” program is ideal for
both seasoned and new gardeners seeking to enhance their
understanding of gardening.  

In addition to the topic of gardening, information will also
be shared about the spotted lanternfly.  This portion of the
program will  offer crucial insights on how to identify and
manage this invasive species, helping to keep your garden
flourishing. 

Seize this chance to connect with fellow gardening
enthusiasts and broaden your horticultural knowledge!

This informational gardening session will be held in the
meeting room at Mohawk Community Library.  The event
will take place on Thursday, April 17 at 6:00 PM.

Planning, Planting and Perfecting Your Garden
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DUNGEONS AND DRAGONS GUILD

Youth in grades 6-12 are invited to join the guild. The guild
meets monthly and is currently playing The Temple of
Elemental Evil. Snacks will be provided. Registration must be
completed by a parent/guardian by Thursday, April 3. Limited
spots available.

CRAFT NIGHT: YARN WRAPPED EGGS

Remember to register for our monthly craft night, where
participants will create their own set of yarn wrapped eggs for
Easter! Craft night is open to all adults and teens. Reserve your
spot today!  Registration is required by Saturday, April 5.
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LEGO® PARTY

Participants will play LEGO themed games and build their own
creative masterpieces with fellow LEGO fans! This program is
recommended for ages 6-12. Children must be accompanied
by an adult. Pizza and drinks will be provided. Register by
Thursday April 10.

MOHAWK MATINEE

Join us at the library for a special Spring Break movie screening
that celebrates one of our favorite book characters that is half
dog, half man, and all hero! Snacks will be provided. For further
movie listing information visit www.mohawkcl.org.  

PLANNING, PLANTING & PERFECTING YOUR GARDEN

Join us for an informative event in partnership with The Ohio
State University Extension office. This program is ideal for both
seasoned and new gardeners and will include a presentation on
the spotted lanternfly.
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1000 Books Before Kindergarten Program Completion

Mateo Fillmore Tanner Brady
Mohawk Community Library is excited to celebrate two young patrons who, with
the support of their families, have finished the 1000 Books Before Kindergarten
Program!   

Congratulations to Mateo Fillmore, who completed the program on March 3.
Mateo is the son of Torry and Taylor Fillmore.

Tanner Brady completed the program on March 20. Tanner is the son of Carl and
Tiffany Brady. Well done!

Visit Storytime this month and hear all
about seasonal favorites for the month
of April: bunnies, birds, trees and
more! Storytime is recommended for
children ages 3-7.

April Storytime

This achievement may sound daunting, but it truly is
attainable by consistently reading with your child over time!
Stop by the library if you have questions about the program or
if you would like to register a child!



UPCOMING DATES ADDITIONAL
INFORMATION

For more details on
library events, scan
the QR code to visit
the online calendar at
www.mohawkcl.org.

MAY   6 Seedlings and Soil - Youth
Gardening Program

MAY 13 Adult and Youth Craft Night

MAY 26 Closed

JUN  2 Summer Reading Begins

Winter Reading Program Wrap-Up
Thank you to all who participated in our Winter Reading Program, "Treat Yourself to a
Good Book." A total of 76 youth participants did just that, treating themselves to nearly
1,500 books!  We also had 51 adults participate in our program reading approximately
310 books.  We are grateful to all of our patrons that helped to make our winter a little
sweeter!

Though our winter program has just ended, we already have plans in the works for
summer reading, "Color Our World," which will take place from June 2 through July 12.
During that time, we look forward to exploring the themes of art and creativity with
everyone! Stay tuned over the next few months for more information!

Coloring Page Design Deadline Extended
Mohawk Community Library is putting together a
summer themed coloring book that includes original
artwork made by our patrons! Designs should be
submitted on the required form and completed in black
marker.  Entries should be appropriate for viewing by all
ages and cannot include any characters, logos,
copyrighted or trademarked materials.  Participants of all
ages are invited to submit a design and submissions are
due by April 30.  All participants will be included in a
drawing for a colorful prize! 


